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Southem Califomia Edison Company<

23 PARKER STREET

1RVINE, CAUFORNIA 92718
|
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December 18, 1991
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:-

Subject: Docket No. 50-361
Generic Letter No. 89-13: Service Water System'

Problems Affecting Safety-Related Equipment
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2

- References:- 1. - January (26,1990,NRC); Subject: Generic Letter No. 89-13: Service
- letter from R. H. Rosenblum (SCE) to J. B.

-Martin
Water System Problems Affecting Safety-Related Ecuipment, San
Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 anc 3-

2. February:23, 1990, lettes from J. E. Tatum (NRC) to Harold B.-
'

Ray (SCE); Subject: Res)onse to Generic Letter 89-13,
Service Water Systeig Pro)lems Affecting Safety-Related

. Equipment (TAC Nos.p74056,f74057 and 94058)

3. April:22, 1991, letter from F. R. Nandy to the Document
Control. Desk 1(NRC); Subject: Generic Letter-No. 89-13:
Service Water System Problems Affecting Safety-Related
Equipment, San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1

This letter provides confirmation that we have completed implementation of our
program devc'oped in response to Generic Letter 89-13 at San Onofre Unit 2.
Generic Letter 89-13, dated July 18, 1989, prcvided recommended actions to
address verious problems with service water systems.which,-in the past, have
led toLsystem degradation _or failure at sore plants. The' Generic Lettar
requires licensees to develop programs to ensure that their service water-

! systems are _ capable of. performing in accor dance with their licensing bases.-

Our first submittal, Reference 1 above, provided a description _ of the' program
Lto betim)lemented at-San Onofre Units-1, 2, and.3. The NRC accepted this
program )y_ Reference 2.

. . - -

This letter confirms that our Generic Letter 89-13 program was implemented at
Unit 2 during- the recent Cycle 6- refueling outage. The detailed documentation

- of our program is being retained in appropriate plant records. This satisfies
the; Generic Letter _89-13 reporting requirements for San Onofre Unit'2.
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Document Control Desk -2-
,

Our Generic Letter 89-13 program was implemented at San Onofre Unit I during
the Cycle 11 refueling outage, as reported in Reference 3. Implementation at
San Onofre Unit 3 will be comphted during the upcoming Unit 3 Cycle 6
refueling outage, as stated ir. Reference 1.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Respectfully submitted.

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY*-
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By:
R. M. Roseribium
Manager of Nuclear Regulatory Affairs

.

State of California
County of Orang

/ 2 //J' / before me, b/S A a S'* dwAOn ,

personally appeared 7/b's , personally known to me to be

the person those name is subscribed to the within instrument and acknowledged

to me that he executed the same in his authorized capacity, and that by his
~

signature on the instrument the person, or the entity upon behalf of which
the person acted, executed the instrument.

_ ..-----3
WITNESS my hand and official seal' d% NOTARY PUBUC
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- STATE OF C AUFORNI A

Ccunty of Orange 3

"d,ps.t:
,

HOLLY D. ROSET"
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Signature d 'S /. b._ /C // ~
/

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2&3
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